
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Our district is part of a coalition for assistive technology for students.  It is called the 
Infinitec Coalition and is a joint program between school districts and United Cerebral 
Palsy of Chicago. 
 
This year we are participating in the Annual Infinitec North Technology Achievement 
Awards.  These awards will recognize and honor students who have demonstrated 
outstanding achievement using technology.  The winners will be recognized at a banquet 
on April 20, 2017 in Palatine, Illinois.  I would like to nominate your child, 
__________________________,  for consideration for this honor.  I would submit your 
child’s name, address, phone, digital photo and school information to the coalition for 
consideration for this award, with your permission. 
 
If you will give your permission for this submission, please sign and return the bottom of 
this letter to me by_____________. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Name__________________________________ School___________________________ 
Phone__________________________________E-Mail___________________________ 
 
 
I give my permission to nominate my child, ______________________________, for the 
Annual Infinitec North Technology Achievement Award.  I understand that my child’s 
name, address, phone, photo and school information will be shared with a committee of 
the Infinitec North Coalition. 
 
________________________________________  _______________                                
Parent or Guardian Signature       Date 
E-Mail__________________________________ 
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